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Global Clothing Retailer, Uniqlo, Visiting Staten Island Churches

Tomorrow to Donate Warm Clothing and Volunteer Efforts to

Hundreds of Sandy-Affected Families

ANDREW J LANZA  January 4, 2013

UNIQLO’s “United in Warmth” 10 Community Donation Program

Distributing Premium Ultra Light Down Coats and HEATTECH Clothing Items

at  St. Margaret Mary Church and Our Lady Help of Christians Church Saturday, January 5th, 11:00 a.m.

DETAILS: UNIQLO, the global clothing retailer, will join Our Lady Help of Christians Church

and Saint Margaret Mary Church to deliver warm clothing donations to hundreds of

individuals and families on Staten Island this Saturday.

This is part of UNIQLO’s “United in Warmth” relief program that will visit 10 communities in

NY and NJ hit hardest by Sandy to bring warm clothing donations to families this winter.

Uniqlo will bring volunteers to Staten Island to distribute HEATTECH clothing items for

adults and children, as well as men’s and women’s premium ultra down coats.

UNIQLO is partnering with the Mayor’s Fund to Advance New York City, the New York City

Housing Authority, the NYC Department of Youth and Community Development, the State

of New Jersey and the Hurricane Sandy New Jersey Relief Fund.

For more information visit:

Program Website: http://www.uniqlo.com/us/united-in-warmth/ 



Press Release: http://www.fastretailing.com/eng/csr/news/1212111000.html 

WHERE:   St. Margaret Mary Church - 560 Lincoln Ave., Staten Island, NY 10306 -and- Our

Lady Help of Christians Church - 7396 Amboy Road, Staten Island, NY 10307

WHEN:     Saturday, January 5, 2013, 11:00 AM **Until supplies last**

 


